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OACCD Supports Senate Bill 620 
 
The Oregon Association of Community Corrections Directors 
(OACCD) supports Senate Bill 620.  This bill proposes to change 
the current statute language from “shall” to “may” with regard to 
the local decision to charge Justice Involved Individuals (JII) 
monthly supervision fees.  OACCD is in support of the overall 
goal to move away from the practice of imposing fees of 
supervision to JII.  However, based on current funding level of 
the Community Corrections budget, we also recognize the need 
for most jurisdictions state-wide to depend on this income source 
to support the sanctions, services and programs available to 
serve our JII population.  We do believe this is a good direction 
to move and an aspirational goal for community corrections 
moving forward.  

 


